From: Richard Mayer

Sent: Tuesday, 23 August 2016 07:33:06 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: PUC

Subject: Renewable Energy Development in SD

REF: EL-16-022

Dear Sirs:
| support renewable energy development in South Dakota and | support the Prevailing Winds project. We live in the
middle of SD’s newest project at the corner of 289th ST and 406 Ave, and find no problems with them what so ever.
Wind is surely one of our states greatest untapped resources, let us move forward with these renewable energy
projects.

Sincerely,
Richard J. Mayer

Tripp,SD 57376





